
 
NOVEMBER 
Sat 16th 11am 
Cross Country Y3-6 
Stratford Rec 
CANCELLED 
Tues 19th 9.30am 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Thurs 21st 
Sports Enrichment Day 
Class 2,3 & 4 
Fri 22nd 
Sports Enrichment 
morning Class 1 
Thurs 28th 1.30pm 
Reception Sept ‘20 Open 
Event 
Fri 29th 3.30pm 
PTA Film Night 
Sat 30th 

Choir at Salford Priors 
Christmas Tree switch 
on 

DECEMBER 
Thurs 5th 

Non uniform day 
Thurs 5th 7pm 
Class 4 RSC The Boy In 
The Dress 
Fri 6th 9.10am 
Celebration assembly 
Fri 6th  

PTA Christmas Fair 
Sat 7th 
Round Table Santa Float 
Tues 10th 9am 

Flu immunisation  
Tues 10th 2pm & 6pm 
KS1 Nativity 
Wed 11th 4.15pm 
Choir at Budgens 

Sat 14th 2-2.45pm 
Choir at Hillers 
 
Class 4 will be sharing 
their learning in         
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 22nd         
November at 3pm 
 

ISSUE - 1    

 
Sports Enrichment Day 

Next Thursday our Class 2, 3 and 4 children will be having a sports 
enrichment day when they will be having a go at some new and     
different physical activities We would like all children to come 
dressed in their own clothes suitable for sporting activities – no     
football shirts please. On Friday Class 1 will also be having a sports 
enrichment session and should also come dressed in in their own 
clothes and trainers. 

Children in Need 
Thank you everyone for your generous support. It was lovely to see so 
many spotty and Pudsey related outfits in school today. We have 
raised £112 for Children in Need. 
 
Class 1 Phonics Meeting 

Next Thursday, Miss Harvey will be running a short information    
session for Class 1 parents to explain how we teach phonics in 
school and to share with you ways that you can support your children 
at home. The session will be held in Class1 after school. 

 
Nasal flu 
This year, the NHS are offering the nasal flu vaccine to children in all year 
groups (Reception through to Y6). The immunisation team are coming to 
school on Tuesday 10th December. Information leaflets and consent forms 
were sent home this week. If you have not received a copy, please contact 
the school office.   
 
School Photographs 

 
If there are any families who are wanting to order school photos 
through the school office, the deadline for handing in orders is next 
Wednesday 20th November.  
 

PE Kits 
A reminder of the message we sent last week about PE kits: As the 
weather is turning cooler, children may bring plain black or blue jogging 
bottoms and sweatshirts to wear during outdoor games sessions. All 
children need to have a plastic bag in their PE bags to store muddy 
trainers and girls who wear tights need to have spare socks as part of 
their PE kits to change into when changing for PE.  
 
Cereal Boxes 

Mrs Timms has asked for any empty cereal boxes please, she’s running out 
of cardboard for her lunchtime pom pom making! 
 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  

15th November 2019 

ISSUE - 10 

Star of The Week    

Maggie Frear              Class 2  

Lauren Hatcher  Class 3 

Yash Thapliyal  Class 4 


